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American Electric Power Service
Corporation

Indiana and Michigan Electric
Company

ATTN! Hr. John E. Dolan
Vice Chairman
Engineering

2 Broadway
New York, NY 10004
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Gentlemen.'hank

you for your letter dated March 11, 1982, responding to our concerns
which we brought to your attention in Inspection Report No. 50-315/81-29;
50-316/81-33; forwarded by our letter dated February 23, 1982. Your letter
did not fully address our concerns however, since this matter was discussed
in detail during our Harch 16, 1982 Management Heating with you, we have
no further questions at this time. Ue will examine your corrective actions
during a subsequent inspection.

In regard to our fisc of the term "the licensee acknowledged" in the Exit
Interview paragraph of our reports, we interpret this to mean that the
licensee understands the issues or information discussed. It does not
mean that the licensee agrees with oar position. Sle are sorry for any
inconvenience this may have caused you.

Your cooperation with us is appxeciated.

Sincere1y,
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cc: H.'. Smith, Jx'. ~ Plant
Manager

R.„L. Spessard, Director
Division of Prospect and

Resident Programs

cc w/ltr dtd 3/ll/82:
DMB/Document Control Desk (RIDS)
Resident Inspector, RIII
Ronald Callen~ Michigan

Public Service Commission
~~0 /

OFFICE/

SURNAME/

OATE 5

NRC FORM 318 (10-80) NRCM 0240

R'XI

Sp r~d

OFFICIAL RECORD COPY USOPO'981~3&980



HVr


